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Detail Introduction :

Warmly celebrate Shandong loyal industrial Co.,Ltd receiving an interview

from the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Sri Lanka
Shandong loyal industrial Co., Ltd inspected projects in Sri Lanka from December 8, 2023 to December 15,
2023, and visited our company’s Sri Lankan customers, placed our company’s old customers, had warm
conversations with customers, and The project inspection went very smoothly and we reached an agreement
with the customer.
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During this trip to Sri Lanka, we solved two major things. The first one was to see the operating status of the
machines of Sri Lankan instant noodle customers. Sri Lanka's instant noodle machines are operating in good
condition, and there is a certain market for the instant noodles currently produced, and a good marketing
strategy is specified with customers.



The second thing is to visit the customers with whom we are communicating, answer their current doubts and
problems, and strive to promote cooperation with customers.



 

 
The Sri Lanka project delegation was also received by the Ministry of Foreign Affairs. This is a good
opportunity and helps to enhance cooperation and exchanges between the two parties. I hope this reception
will be a success and lay the foundation for future cooperation.
The staff of our company enthusiastically introduced our products to the staff of the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs of Sri Lanka to promote cooperation between us and Sri Lanka and make our products reach a
broader platform.




